FLOUNDER BAY YACHT CLUB BRIDGE MEETING
November 13, 2017

BRIDGE MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE:
Commodore Bill Stinson
Vice Commodore Bob Higgins
Fleet Captain Michael Laboon
Treasurer Kelly Gronholt
Secretary Jeanie Browne
Roster Chairman Vern Pittman
The meeting was called to order at 10:04 AM

SOCIAL CALENDAR:
Bill began with a discussion of the remaining 2017 functions. The December 3rd decorating party and potluck is being changed to Saturday, December 2nd. The potluck will be soup, chili, or “something that goes in a bowl”, plus salads and breads. New Years’ Eve plans will be discussed at a December Bridge meeting.
 Bill will inform members that Cap Sante Marina is offering 3 nights free moorage, Thursday, November 30th, thru Monday, Dec. 4th for boats decorated for the holidays. Decorated boats will be on display every night 5-9 on “C” dock.
The Salvation Army will be our holiday charity again this year. Donations will be cash-only, rather than buying gifts. Members should make their checks out to The Salvation Army and send them to Kelly Gronholt at 2400 Skyline Way, Wa. 98221 by December 5th.
BUDGET:
The Bridge reviewed and approved Bill’s proposed Club budget, after discussion and a change of membership fee from $50 to $65/yr.
ROSTER:
The deadline for roster information will be January 1. In order to avoid an increase in roster printing costs, the Club’s Policy Statement will be removed from the roster and will be placed on the website.
SPRING CLEANING:
Interior painting will be part of Spring cleaning. Kelly, Michael, and Jeanie volunteered to choose the wall color(s?).
SUPPLIES:
Bob is in charge of galley supplies and will talk with hosts for special events such as New Years’ Eve or holiday potluck themes. Bob and Lorna will host New Years’ Eve and will send an e-mail for a co-host.
SPRING FLING:
 Majestic Inn costs for dinner and venue have grown to approximately $80/person. The Bridge discussed other options, such as having a catered dinner at a rented venue, or dinner at another restaurant. Bob will get rental information from Skyline Beach Club, the Farmhouse Inn, and will talk to caterers. Jeanie will get rental information from Anacortes Yacht Club. Kelly will get information from a highly recommended San Juan Island caterer. Information will be discussed and a decision and date will be made at the December Bridge meeting, in time to be entered in the roster.
CRUISE DATES:
Friday Harbor April 27-29
Rosario Resort May 11-13
Garrison Bay June 1-3 (Anchorage;raft-up)
Fisherman Bay July 3-5
Oak Harbor August 24-26 (Crab feed)
Deer Harbor September 28-30
MEMBERSHIP PROMOTION:
Bill suggested a plan to find potential members by making a list of renters and breaking it down to see who we should contact. 
The next Bridge meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 18th at 7:30 PM.
Respectfully submitted,
Jeanie Browne, Secretary


